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March 24, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The staff and I have been working diligently on our new change to distance learning.  

Technology will be distributed to all kindergarten students, as well as 3rd -5th grade 

students on Wednesday, March 25, 2020 (1st and 2nd graders already have their tablets).  The 

times will be staggered by grade levels.  See the flyer on the website. In order to make 

the distribution process a safe one, we ask that you stay in your cars and pick up the 

technology in the same manner as our daily dismissal process. 

 

Each day teachers and staff are making calls to check on students and support them 

while we are learning away from school.  Class dojo is also being utilized to make 

daily connections.  If you have changed your number or need to connect to Class Dojo, 

please email Mrs. Todd-Johnson at cxjohnson@atlanta.k12.ga.us.   

 

Students should be working daily on their packets.  If we are still away from school 

during week 3, we will begin working totally through digital learning.  The district has 

worked with several internet providers to offer internet and hot spots free to families.  

Check the website for the information.  In addition the following resources are located 

on Humphries’ website: 

 

 Meal Distribution Locations/Bus Deliver Schedules 

 Learning Packets/ Instructional Resources 

 Tutorial Information 

 Community Resources 

 

In closing, the superintendent will host an APS District Town Hall on Facebook Live, 

this Thursday, March 26 at 4 p.m. She will answer questions and hear feedback about 

teleschooling and teleworking. Please join the conversation on Facebook 

(@AtlantaPublicSchools) for a virtual discussion. It’s a great way to stay connected.  

 

While we are practicing social distancing, please know we are just an email away.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

   Melanie Mitchell 

mailto:cxjohnson@atlanta.k12.ga.us
https://www.facebook.com/pg/AtlantaPublicSchools/videos/?ref=page_internal

